
[B] Questions for the District Council 
Policy GDH1b 

Is the possibility anticipated for a direct access into the site from Wenman Road (in part 2a 
of the policy) realistic and achievable?  

I am happy for the District Council to liaise with the County Council (in its capacity as the 
highways authority) on this matter.  

District Council response: 

We have discussed the matter with the Highways team at Oxfordshire County Council who 
have indicated that it is not possible to rule out that a direct access into the site from 
Wenman Road would be achievable and that it would need to be discussed and explored 
further as part of a pre-application or planning application on the site.  

Policy GHD1d 

Is there a timetable for the determination of planning applications P23/S4262/FUL and 
P22/S2418/FUL? 

District Council response: 

The current proposals under P23/4262/FUL effectively supersede P22/S2418/FUL. In terms 
of the latest application, we are awaiting amendments to deal with several outstanding 
issues and will need to reconsult technical consultees and third parties. At this stage, we do 
not have a timescale for determination.   

 


